







SECOND INTERMEDIATE PROJECT COORDINATION MEETING HELD ON 27^{TH} FEBRUARY 2015, UNIVERSITY OF NAIROBI



The SPIRIT project held its second interim coordination meeting in Nairobi on the 27th February. The meeting was held at the University of Nairobiøs Faculty club, CAVS, Kabete. After a brief highlight of the program schedule by Dr. George Abongø Maria from INKOA, took members through a discussion process which highlighted pertinent issues concerning financial and general reporting of the project, planning for the remaining activities in the current year and visibility action requirements.